
01/30/2008  14 : 50ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 28930179085

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

The American Nurses Asssociation changed both banks and accounting systems in 2007. After a recent internal audit, it 

was found that contributions from an automated membership income file was not reported on our FEC filings. In the 

interest of full disclosure, the American Nurses Association will be amending our FEC files from February to November of 

2007 to reflect these contributions. 


